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         30th September 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Class 4 Collective Worship – Reminder 
Collective Worship, led by Class 4, will take place, next Friday 4th October.  Family and 
friends of children in Class 4 are invited to attend.  Gates will open at 2.20pm with the 
Worship starting at 2.30pm. As usual, there will be no admittance after 2.30pm. 
 
Harvest Festival – Reminder 
If you have not yet ordered your Harvest Celebration Tickets, would you please email your 
request to the admin email address.  Tickets in the first instance are limited to 2 per family. 
 
If you are able to donate any cakes, either homemade or shop bought, to sell on the 
morning, would you please bring these into school on the morning of Thursday 13th 
October.   
 
If you are able to help on the morning of Friday 14th before or after the Celebration, would 
you please let the office know as soon as possible. 
 
Full details regarding the Harvest can be found in my letter of 23rd September.  Thank you. 
 
Fashion Show – Reminder 
Tickets are still available for our PTA Fashion Show taking place on Thursday evening next 
week.  I have been informed that there are some great bargains! If you would like to attend, 
please let the school office or a member of the PTA know. 
 
Activity Clubs 
Two additional After School Activity Clubs will begin next week with our PE Health Mentor.  
These will be: 
 
Tuesday – Children from Classes 4 and 5: Multi Sports from 3 until 4pm 
 
Thursday – Children from Class 3: Multi Sports from 3 until 4 pm 
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Places are limited and will be allocated on a ‘first come, first served’ basis.  Could you please 
email permission for your child to attend to the admin email address at the top of the letter.  
Children should wear their normal PE kit. 
 
School Visits next week 
If you have not already done so, would you please email permission for your child to attend 
the following visits by Monday morning next week.  Individual letters have already been 
emailed.  If you need a paper copy to sign, please let the office know. 
 
Wednesday – Children from Classes 1, 2 and 3 – Pink Pig, Scunthorpe 
 
Thursday – Children from Class 5 – Visit to view the Relics of St Bernadette, Scunthorpe 
 
Friday – Children from Class 4 – Visit to Crowle Library. 
 
Parentpay will be updated by Monday for payments for visits to be made.  Thank you. 
 
Threadworms 
There are cases of threadworms in school. Would you please keep an eye on your child for 
symptoms: itchy bottom and visible small white worms which look like threads in poo.  
Threadworms in children over the age of 2 can be treated with medicine from the pharmacy. 
All family members should be treated, as these can spread extremely easily.   
 
Please encourage your child to wash hands and scrub under the fingernails, particularly 
before eating and after using the toilet; keep fingernails short; rinse toothbrushes before and 
after use and wear underwear at night. 
 
To prevent threadworms from spreading, do not shake clothing or bedding, share towels or 
flannels, bite nails or suck fingers.  Thank you! 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
P M A Tonge 


